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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Monday, July 07, 2008 2:58 PM

To: Leighton, Adele

Subject: FW: Petition to Inc Rates - Sunrise Estaes, Middleton, NH
Hi Adele,

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account.
--Kim

————— Original Message-----

From: SusanB [mailto:seb_0320@earthlink.net]

Sent: Friday, June 27, 2008 3:42 PM

To: PUC

Subject: Petition to Inc Rates - Sunrise Estaes, Middleton, NH

RE: Petition to increase Water Rates - Sunrise Estates, Middleton, NH

Regarding the May 23,2008 Order No 24,857 notification of the need to raise rates, it is
not clear what the benefit is to Sunrise Estates because it is not clear there have been
improvements in the water quality or work done to increase the water quality.

Please itemize the improvements at Sunrise Estates which you are suggesting in the
notification that supports a proposed rate increase. Specifically, the proposed permanent
rate increase FROM current meter 5/8" charge rate $123.24 (Volumetric Charge in 100 cubic
feet charge $158.40)TO meter 5/8" charge rate $507.60 (Volumetric Charge in 100 cubic feet
charge $652.32)represents a unacceptable 311% increase for impacted consumers. Therefore,
I am not able to support this proposal.

Sincerely,

Susan Bradley

28 Jordan Drive
Middleton, NH 03887-6011

Susan Bradley



